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Diary dates for the Summer Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

06.06.2022 Year 1 phonics testing begins 

08.06.2022 Year 5 MAD Museum trip 

10.06.2022 2.00 Reception class assembly –

families welcome (Aunts, Grand 

Parents etc) 

15.06.2022 Year 5 and 6 to The Belgrade 

to see Hamlet (p.m.) 

15.06.2022 Yr4 Take Maths Times Tables 

Test 

20.06.2022 6.00 New Reception Parents 

Information Evening – school 

hall 

23.06.2022 6.00 New Nursery Parents 

Information Evening – school 

hall 

24.6.2022 Year 5 Sing concert Warwick 

Arts Centre 

06.07.2022 Induction Day 

07.07.2022 Year 2 to Warwick Castle 

12.07.2022 p.m. Sports Day (if raining then 

Wednesday 13th July) 

15.07.2022 School reports out today 

18.07.2022 3.15 – Meet your child’s new 

class teacher 

19.07.2022 6.00 Year 6 Play for 

parents/carers 

(tea/coffee/cakes for 

afterwards) 

21.07.2022 School finishes for Summer 

2.15 

Wednesday 7th September Children return to school 
 

 

2021/22-Extra Bank Holiday Friday 22nd July – School 

finishes Thursday 21st July at 2.15. 

2022/23  INSET days: Monday 5th September 

    Tuesday 6th September 

  Friday 7th October 

  Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

(1 more day to be set) 

  

 

 

 

 

 
New groups will be allocated from 25th April  

Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Multiskills  Y4 & Y5 
& Y6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday  
Football 

 
Y3 & Y4 

 
12.30 – 1.00 

Multi-skills  Y1 & Y2 
& Y3 

3.15 - 4.15 

Friday Dance Y1 and 
Y2 

3.15-4.15 

 

 

 

 
 

Our P.A. met last week and have arranged the 

following events for the children. 
 

17.06.2022 Fathers’ Day Gift (more details to follow) 

30.06.2022 School Disco £2.00 (you can pay on the night) 

R/1/2: 5.00-6.00 

3/4/5/6: 6.15 -7.15 

Drinks included in the fee 

30.06.2022 Uniform sale – quality items available for a 

donation (5.00-7.15) 

 

We had another member join our very small 

team – thank you. We could do with a few more 

– if you have the time please speak to Katie, 

Sam or Leanne. 

The PA are making arrangements for the 

Christmas Fair – please come along to the next 

meeting if you can support. 

 

 

 



  
Are you a parent/carer of a child or young 

person aged 0-25 with special educational 

needs and/or disabilities? 

Please see the attached leaflet with details 

asking for your views and experiences. 

 

 
We all had  fantastic day on Friday 27th May. 

The weather was glorious and the children had 

their picnic party on the school field in the 

sunshine. This was followed by each class 

showing off their dance moves – a great treat 

for all of us. 

We will put the dance clips on TEAMs and/or 

the school website if possible. 

Some momentos of the special day. Hope you 

can spot Bananrama, Gerry Spice, four World 

Cup winners from 1966 and a few leg warmers! 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

Thank you everyone for sending the children in 

with some great costumes from the era – they 

looked fantastic. 

 

 







OFFICIAL 

SEND Feedback for Children, Young People, 
Families and other agencies - add your voice

www.warwickshire.gov.uk/sendfamilyfeedback

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/sendfamilyfeedback

